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re: West Central Electric/ Oahe Electric 

Dear Sirs: 

v 
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Several years ago West Central Electric and Oahe Electric entered into an agreement for 
an exception to their respective service areas to allow Oahe Electric to serve an irrigation 
project of the Lower Brule Sioux Tribe. 

The plan never came to fruition, and the parties entered into an agreement to revoke 
their prior agreement in April of 2001. This revocation was never submitted to the PUC 
for approval; however, the parties would like to do so now. The original revocation 
agreement is enclosed. 

Please advise as to what is required to have this placed before the commission for their 
approval. 

I am legal counsel for both cooperatives. 

DJL/jkk 

enc: 
Revocation Agreement 

Julie Klages, Adm. Assistant Peg Lundquist, Secretary 


